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NTM 22/25 
HOT WORKS CONSENT 

 

 

 
 
Mariners are advised that vessels requesting consent to carry out Hot Works must now 
submit requests via online application.  This is effective from 20th August 2025.  Requests 
submitted using the previous Hot Works Form will not be considered.  For each request, 
the following must be submitted: 
 

• Risk Assessment 
• Completed Permit to Work 
• Gas Free Certificate where applicable 

 
Any requests submitted without the above information will not be authorised.   
 
Hot Works MAY NOT commence until an email notification confirming that the request 
has been authorised is received. 
 
Applications may be submitted via the following link which is available on the Peel Ports 

Group website https://app.youform.com/forms/hqdnxqqi 

All requests will be charged in line with Port Charges as published on the Peel Ports Group 
website. 
 
Any queries regarding this procedure should be directed to 
clydemarinemanagers@peelports.com 
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